Dear National Officials,
It has come to our attention that the USAV Academy will be down for a planned Litmos (USAV Academy)
data center transition that will begin at 9pm EST (6pm PST) on Friday, January 13, 2023; and remain

offline for up to 24 hours. Please plan accordingly and refrain from logging in during this time.

We are extending the deadline for the completion of your National Coursework until end of day January
22, 2023.

Hope everyone has a great weekend,

The Officials Development Team



